RicHARD G. LUGAR
UNITED STATES SENATOR
WasHINGTON, D.C. 20510

October 12,2010

Indiana Student Financial Aid Association
c/o Jon Riester

Hanover College

P.O. Box 108

Hanover, Indiana 47243

Dear Friends:

Best wishes on the occasion of the 75" anniversary of the Indiana Student Financial
Aid Association.

I believe it is in the nation’s best interest to increase student aid and open the doors to
higher education, and I admire your commitment and service to Indiana as you work to
ensure that more students are able to pursue post-secondary education.

As you gather in Indianapolis to celebrate ISFAA’s 75™ anniversary, I wish to also
congratulate all those who have worked to make this annual winter conference a special
event where members can reunite with friends and celebrate a shared vision of reducing
barriers that stand between students and a college degree.

Thank you, again, for your important public service. I wish the Indiana Financial Aid
Association every continuing success.

Sincerely,

Richard G. Lugar
United States Senator
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